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Uppsala, Sweden

October 4, 2001

Ola Norberg Leaves Nocom Board

Ola Norberg has resigned his post as a member of the board of directors for Nocom AB (publ). He is

leaving because of conflicting interests and undertakings that are not conducive to duties relating

Nocom’s board of directors,

Ola Norberg has served on the board since 1996 and was the chairman of the board for a part of this

time.

For more information, please contact:

Anders Jonson, Chairman of the Board and Founder of Nocom AB (publ)
cell: 0708-65 53 01 
e-mail: anders.jonson@nocom.se

Nocom helps its customers to navigate profitably through technology shifts and to maximize the business benefits
of having information available on user terms. Nocom’s operations are directed from main offices in Uppsala with

offices in Stockholm, Gothenburg, Oslo, Helsinki, Copenhagen, Riga, Warsaw, Frankfurt, London and Los
Angeles. Nocom shares have been traded on the Stockholm Stock Exchange O List (NOCM-B) since 1999.


